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The Mission of the Presbytery of Tampa Bay is to 
identify and strengthen leaders so that every congregation 

makes new and mature disciples of Jesus Christ. 
 
 

The January 24th West Region Meeting has been rescheduled for Saturday, April 25. 
More details to follow.  
 

Installation Service 
On Sunday, January 25, 2015, at 4:00 PM, the Rev. Rev Jun Pil Park will be 

installed as Pastor of the Korean Presbyterian Church of Tampa, 6510 Yosemite Dr., 
Tampa, Florida 33634. All are welcomed and encouraged to attend. 
 

 
Proposed Amendments to the Constitution 

We will vote on Proposed Amendments to the Constitution at the Stated Meeting of the 
Presbytery of Tampa Bay on Saturday, February 28, 2015, at Trinity Presbyterian 

Church, Clearwater. If you need any Proposed Amendments booklets, please email 
statedclerk@pbty.com.  The information is also available at  

http://oga.pcusa.org/site_media/media/uploads/oga/pdf/2014-proposed-boa-electronic-version.pdf 
 
 

Annual Statistical Report 
 Each year, congregations submit statistical reports to the General Assembly.  To 
access the report form, go to http://oga.pcusa.org/stats. It’s available in English, 
Spanish, and Korean. Your sign-in information is the same as last year—you should 
have received a letter reminding you of this information. This year’s deadline is Friday, 
February 13, 2015. Questions? Email statedclerk@pbty.com.  
 

Necrology Report for 2014 
If your congregation had Teaching or Ruling Elder deaths in 2014, please let us know. 
We will remember them at the February 28, 2015 Presbytery Stated Meeting. You may 

email those names to statedclerk@pbty.com.  
 

Resource Center 
Free? Yes. Free.  

Books in the Resource Center are FREE for the taking.  
All you need do is come by and pick them up on either Mondays or Fridays  

between 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
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Cedarkirk 

OPEN HOUSE at Cedarkirk!  January 31st, from 1:00 PM-5:00 PM 
Cedarkirk opens its doors to everyone for a free afternoon at camp. This is a 

great opportunity to learn about our summer programs, see some of the facilities and 
activities used during summer camp, and get a feel for what your child will experience 
at Cedarkirk. Join us for tours, hayrides, s'mores, (did someone say “s’mores”?!?), 
archery, zip lining, and climbing on the rock wall. More information at 
www.cedarkirk.org. We look forward to seeing you at our OPEN HOUSE! 

 
St. Andrew Presbyterian Church, Sun City Center 

St. Andrew PC, Sun City Center, has an ongoing Sunday afternoon music program and 
for the third straight year we will again host Dan Rodriquez, the singing policeman of 

the 911 Yankee Stadium Service. Dan often sings the National Anthem at Yankee 
Stadium. His next concert here will be on January 25 at 3:00 pm. Tickets are $10. 

              Call the church office for more information, 813-634-1252. 
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